
 

 

 

June 14, 2017 

Mr. Joe Frogge 

Plans Examiner 

City of Lee’s Summit, MO 

220 SE Green Street 

Lee’s Summit, MO 64063 

Joe.frogge@cityofls.net 

 

 

 

RE: Special Inspection Letter of Intent 

Saint Luke’s East Hospital – OR Addition #2 Shell & Interior Finish 

Permit No. PRCOM20171689 

 Project No. 1750001398 

 

Dear Mr. Frogge: 

 

Henderson Engineers, Inc. has been retained by Saint Luke’s Health System to provide a portion of the required special 

inspections for the referenced project Shell & Interior Finish.  Henderson Engineers will be responsible for the fire stopping 

special inspections. 

 

I will be the Special Inspector of Record.  My registration number is PE-2003004659. 

 

Please contact me if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Henderson Engineers, Inc. 

 

 

 

Darrell E. Stein II, P.E. 

Senior Vice President/Fire Protection Engineer 

 

cc: Mark Brooks, SLH 

 Mark Hunter, ACI 

Mark Chrisman, HEI 

 Bob Renton, HEI 

 Connor Chmielewski, HEI 
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